
QEEE meeting at India Habitat Centre, New Delhi

Quality Enhancement in Engineering Education (QEEE) project is being carried out by IIT, Madras and

is sponsored by MHRD, Govt. of India. The review meeting of Phase-II of this project was held at

India Habitat Centre, New Delhi on 16th July, 2014 to discuss the different developments and issues

related to the project with the representatives of participating institutes. The meeting was chaired by

Sh. A.U. Digraskar,  Central  Project Adviser, National Project Implementation Unit (NPIU)  and the

principal  investigator  of  QEEE project  Prof.  Ashok Jhunjhunwala  (IIT Madras).  The  new features

added in second phase of QEEE project were elaborated. To improve the communication skills of the

students, classes are to be started from this session those will be held on Saturdays and institutes are

asked to register for it.
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